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AN ¢ October 22, 2013
% < Via Overnight Delivery & IBFS
Gemed

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, FCC Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

RE:  In the Matter of the Joint Application of BullsEye Telecom, Inc. and BroadLink Telecom, LLC
for Authority pursuant to Section 214 of the Communications Act of 1934, as Amended, to
complete a Transfer of Control of Authorized Domestic and International Carriers
ITC-T/C-20130816-00225
FRN: 0004-3509-30
Request to withdraw application

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of BullsEye Telecom and BroadLink telecom, LLC, with this letter I hereby request withdrawal
of the above-referenced application filed by letter dated August 16, 2013. The parties have determined
not to pursue the planned acquisition at this time. There is no impact on customers as a result of this

decision.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning
it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3004 or
via email to rnorton(@tminec.com.

Sincerely,
— e

Robin Norton
Consultant to BullsEye Telecom, Inc.

cc: David Bailey - BullsEye Telecom
cc: Sumita Mukhoty - FCC IB

cc: Jodie May — FCC WCB
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